
Making your local health 
record work better for you

This practice is part of the local shared 
care record initiative. This means it will 
be possible for you to give permission for 
other health care professionals to view 
your GP health record when they are 
providing you with care.

We have special rules that we must stick 
to, which protect your information and 
keep it private and secure.

If you want to know more about how we 
may share your information and who we 
share the information with, please ask for 
a copy of the leaflet ‘making your health 
records work better for you.

Email kccg.itsupport@nhs.net for more 
information. 


